

RANKING TEST –1st GRADE

Ciclo III	Grupo: 1 2 3	Fecha:
Name:		N° orden

LISTENING PART



T01 Listen to the conversation between Sally and Dylan about the singer Max McCann. Check (✓) four things they talk about.

- Sally's hair ☐
- the weather ☐
- Max's songs ☐
- Max's eyes ☐
- Dylan's beard ☐
- Max's height ☐



T01 Listen again and choose the correct alternatives.

- 1 Max is singing now / tomorrow night.
- 2 Sally **has** / **doesn't have** a ticket for the concert.
- 3 Max has **short** / **long** hair.
- 4 It's cold / **warm**.
- 5 Sally **doesn't want** / **wants** an umbrella.
- 6 Max is quite **tall** / **short**.



T02 Listen again and choose the correct answers.

- 1 Which movie was Kayla's favorite?
 - a *Cooper*
 - b *Wonder Woman*
 - c *Star Wars*
- 2 How many movies did Kayla watch on Saturday?
 - a two
 - b three
 - c seven
- 3 When did Kayla meet Josh Miller?
 - a on Friday morning
 - b on Sunday evening
 - c on Saturday morning
- 4 How much did Kayla spend on food?
 - a \$120
 - b \$40
 - c \$90



T02 Listen to the interview with a young person at a movie festival. Complete the sentences.

- 1 The movie festival finished on _____.
- 2 Kayla is _____ years old.
- 3 Kayla has a pen and a _____ with her.
- 4 Kayla didn't enjoy the _____.
- 5 There was a presentation about _____ in the future.
- 6 Kayla bought two _____ for her bedroom.

READING PART

Jessica's blog

My name's Jessica and this is my blog!

Yesterday was so cool! The vlogger, Harry Langdon, was in my favorite store – Modern Look. Do you know him?

I watch Harry's vlog every day. He gives teenagers lots of tips about fashion and hair. He's great. His green eyes are beautiful and he has short, black hair. It's really cool. He has some fantastic tips. For example, I'm very short and I wear glasses. I had curly hair for ages, but now it's long and straight. It looks great! It was Harry's idea for short people with my look.

I love it! My friend Scott likes Harry's tips about clothes. Harry is Scott's fashion hero. Scott watches Harry's vlog every week and buys similar clothes to Harry.

I was in Modern Look yesterday with Scott. We were in the line and there was a young man with beautiful green eyes and black hair next to us. He had a new T-shirt in his hand – it was black and it had a picture of a bike on it. We weren't sure it was Harry at the time. Harry's always really fashionable in his videos, but this man's jeans and jacket were very old. It was windy and cold outside, so his hair wasn't tidy! Harry usually looks really cool, but this man wasn't cool! Also, famous people don't go to Modern Look; they buy expensive clothes from expensive stores!

But now we know it was him! How do we know?

Last night, we were on the Internet and there was a new video from Harry. This vlog was about cool T-shirts and he had a new black T-shirt from Modern Look ... with a bike on it! It's very cheap – it only costs \$5! I'm going shopping again with Scott tomorrow afternoon ... He wants the T-shirt, too.

Bye!

Jessica

Find the following information in the text.

- 1 Jessica's favorite store _____
- 2 Jessica's height _____
- 3 The weather yesterday _____
- 4 The color of the T-shirt _____
- 5 The price of the T-shirt _____

Complete the sentences.

- 1 Harry's vlog is about _____.
- 2 The man's hair was _____.
- 3 Jessica thinks famous people buy _____.
- 4 The T-shirt had a picture of _____.
- 5 Scott is going shopping again _____.

Read the text again and answer the questions.

- 1 What color are Harry's eyes?

- 2 What's Jessica's hair like now?

- 3 What was Jessica's hair like?

- 4 What does Scott like about Harry's vlog?

- 5 How often does Scott watch the vlog?

- 6 Where were Jessica and Scott in the store?

- 7 What were Harry's clothes like?

- 8 What was in Harry's hand in the store?

- 9 What was Harry's new vlog about last night?

- 10 What is Scott buying tomorrow?

WRITING PART

Read the information and complete the email.

A celebrity in my town

Name	Emma Stone
Where	Leicester Square, London
When	last night
Weather	freezing
Height	tall
Hair	red, wavy
Possession	phone

Hi Adam,

How are you? I have some amazing news! I was in
Leicester Square in London ¹ _____.

The weather wasn't very nice. It was ² _____
outside. But I was at the movies and it was warm. And
who was in the chair next to me? Emma Stone! She's
my favorite actor, so I was really excited. She was
pretty ³ _____, and she had red,
⁴ _____ hair. She had a nice ⁵ _____!

Speak soon!

Katy

Imagine you see a celebrity in your town.
Complete the information.

Name	_____
Where	_____
Weather	_____
Height	_____
Hair	_____
Possession	_____

"To see all things new in Christ"